

Serving Texas Schools Since 1949

Dear ACCESS 4 Success (StarCare),

The Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) is delighted to have the opportunity to thank you for your generous support of Texas public schools and the students who attend them. Your partnership with the schools in your area is meaningful and effective, and we want you to know that we deeply appreciate what you are doing.

The task of educating the young people of Texas is a critically important one, and a task that requires the best efforts of educators, parents, and the community. It is not a task that can be left to others or put off until a more convenient time. When you step up to help, you participate in a noble cause.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff at TASB, I thank you and recognize you as an example in your community. Your unselfish willingness to go the extra mile for schools is an inspiring testimony to your support of students and schools. We honor you and are adding your name to the listing on our website of those who are "standing up for public schools" in all parts of the state.

Included with this presentation folder are tools to help you be a continuing part of the campaign to encourage everyone to Stand Up for Texas Public Schools. We hope that you will be newly energized in your support for the outstanding work going on in the public schools in your community and throughout the state.

As an avid supporter of Texas public schools, please check out other TASB resources designed to increase awareness of the issues and challenges public schools continue to face:

- texansforstrongpublicschools.org
- standup4txpublicschools.org
- mytexaspublicschool.org

Best wishes!

James B. Crow Executive Director

Enclosures